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Celebrating 20 years of God’s Goodness!  
In our August issue we recounted the first 10 years of the AABS history, how God began the work of mak-
ing Biblical education available in local churches and communities. This month we continue with highlights 
of the succeeding years up to the present. 

By 2018, National Directors had been appointed in 
Liberia, Sierra Leone, Nigeria, Ghana, Togo, and 
Benin, and a West Africa Region Director was ap-
pointed. A significant contact occurred when the 
Director of an existing Bible academy in Botswana 
came across our website and contacted us. This 
was our introduction to Dr. Jeremiah Mothibi, who 
had been a pastor and Bible scholar for thirty years 
and recently decided to quit pastoral ministry and 
focus only on training and equipping church lead-
ers. He was enthusiastic about what AABS offered. 

In 2020 I appointed him as our Botswana National 
Director, and within two years he brought 17 more 
schools into the AABS family. Dr. Mothibi presently 
serves as our Southern Africa Region Director. This is 
one example of many significant contacts that God 
has arranged for us through the years. 

In the past four years we have experienced remarka-
ble, almost explosive, growth. In 2020 we appointed 
Interim National Directors to serve the East African 
countries of Kenya and Uganda. Also in that year we 
resourced leaders in the Rhino Refugee Camp - 
Uganda. In 2022 an AABS representative was ap-

pointed to serve the nine member schools in Burkina Faso and we also added a new name - All-nations 
Association of Bible Schools - to reflect the growing number of schools contacting us from outside Africa. 
To date we have served schools in India, Haiti, Mexico, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Bhutan and USA, 
in addition to 21 African countries. In 2023 National Directors were appointed in the ten countries of the 
Southern Africa Region, and Tim Ingold joined me in the US as full-time Administrative Director. 

I praise God for what He has done in these past twenty years. To Him be all the glory!  And I also thank 
you, our faithful partners, for making it possible for this ministry to continue.  I look forward with joyful antic-
ipation to what God will do in the future!  Contributions may be sent to AABS, PO Box 556, New Holland, 
PA 17557 or given through our website, www.friendsofaabs.com/give.  Thank you for your vital partnership 
in prayer and finance!  

All for Jesus, 

 

 

 

JC Ebersole, Executive Director 
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Rev. Prince Achin, speaker, day 2 

Conference attendees in a session 

AABS Mission Statement: 
“Making Biblical education available and affordable  

In local churches and communities around the world” 

A Burkina Faso school receiving their membership certificate 

Graduates at Azusa Academy of Excellence - Botswana 
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